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December 9, 2020 

Via Email 
VSP Vision Care, Inc. 
Attn:  Stacey Fiorina 
One Gatehall Drive 
Suite 303 
Parsippany, NJ 07054 
stacey.fiorina@vsp.com 
 
Subject: Vision Benefits for Employees - Contract No. 24FY18 - Amendment No. 2 
 
Dear Ms. Fiorina: 
 
On December 31, 2020, the above cited Contract between your firm and Arlington Public Schools will expire.  
Attached is Amendment No. 2 to renew the Contract for one year at the existing prices or discounts.  The 
renewal shall be effective from January 1, 2021 and shall remain valid through December 31, 2021.  This 
Amendment constitutes the second of four (4) renewal options, with two (2) renewal options remaining.  All 
other terms and conditions shall remain unchanged.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kimberly Young 
Senior Procurement Specialist 
 
KY:ky 
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